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This bill clarifies that veterans can use GI benefits for both traditional educational expenses, such as 

tuition, as well as additional professional or educational benefits, such as professional licensing.  The 

legislature authorized the use of GI benefits for additional professional and educational benefits in 2017, 

but because of how the language was inserted into existing law there was confusion as to whether the 

new uses were intended to replace existing authorized uses of the benefits or to be an additional 

authorized use.   


